
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 28/06/2024 11:20:12 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

28/06/2024

MRS Jan Levido
3 / 86-88 Condamine ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I would like to support the establishment of cafe/restaurant facilities within the new Warringah
Golf And Community Clubhouse. This would benefit not just the Golf Club but the whole
precinct ,an asset for the squash and tennis redevelopment ,but also those using Nolan's
Reserve and all the people living in the neighbouring suburbs. I understand the development
of the proposed Warringah Golf Club clubhouse DA2022/2084 has already been approved.
The inclusion of a cafe/restaurant will make it even more desirable for the community.




